
Camp Grosvenor

GROSVENOR
ADVENTURE ZONE

In the Grosvenor Adventure Zone, also known as the
“GAZ,” campers continued their exploration of

animals by learning about the four essential things
all animals need to survive: air, water, habitat, and
food. They took this learning a step further by using
their math and problem-solving skills to design and
build their own animals out of math cubes. It was a

great hands-on way to connect creativity and STEM!

Hello Camp Families,

Critter Fun

Little Chicks 

 As we wrap up our third week at Camp Grosvenor, we can’t help but feel
excited for all the fun still to come this summer!

Please note: Camp will not be in session on Friday, July 25th, as our staff
will be participating in a special midsummer training day to help us continue to
provide the best possible experience for your campers.

We’d also love to hear your feedback on how camp has impacted your child
and your summer so far. Your input is invaluable and helps us expand and
improve our programming. Please take a moment to scan the QR code and
complete our brief survey. Thank you for being a part of our camp community!

GROUPS 1-2
This week, guests from Casey Farm taught campers
about the development of a chicken embryo through
an interactive activity that involved examining
diagrams of chicken embryos at various stages of their
21-day gestation. Campers then had the opportunity to
pet one of the Australorp chicks brought by Casey
Farm! To wrap up the activity, the kids sat in a circle
while watching the chicks run around between them,
practicing kind, safe bodies when the chicks
approached.

Best,
Blake & Bennett

https://www.bgcnewport.org/camp-grosvenor


GROUP 8

Survival Skills 

Camp Grosvenor

Campers took to the water this week aboard our
canoes and kayaks. For many campers, this was
an opportunity to build their confidence and
practice important paddling skills, including
steering, teamwork, and balancing in the boat.
It was a wonderful way to enjoy the outdoors
while learning new skills and having fun with
friends.

All Aboard

Flying High

GROUP 6

GROUP 7

At the high ropes, campers harnessed up
and put on their helmets to take on the
Cat Walk Challenge. They climbed up
into the adventure course and worked on
their balance and bravery as they
carefully walked across a beam, with no
hand support!

 As part of their Survivor program, campers
learned about the importance of properly

storing food in the woods to avoid attracting
wildlife such as black bears. They put their skills
to the test by building baskets out of rope and

natural materials, designed to securely hang
their food safely off the ground.

https://www.bgcnewport.org/camp-grosvenor

